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     It’s hard to believe that in just about one month I will be headed to the Great Lakes Region of Africa 
for my 14th time. Every year when I return home I wait before the Lord to see if he not only will open 
the door to ministry there again but if he will call me and our 28 IRM Africa partners to continue the 
ministry he has provided for us to do…….and he has.  

 

I am thankful for our faithful African partners as they continue the work of the ministry year round. 

 
 

What IRM does would not be possible without them and without you, for you are so faithful to support 
this ministry with your prayers and financial gifts. 

It seems like every year He provides new opportunities as we preach the gospel to the poor; heal the 
brokenhearted, proclaim liberty to the captives, and set at liberty those who are oppressed; according to 
Luke 4:18.  
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And although most years those opportunities present themselves after we arrive in the country, this 
year it is evident now as we prepare to also go to Kenya for a crusade and to do some fact finding to 
see what prison ministry might look like there. Please pray for the 20,307 villagers and prisoners who 
received Christ as Savior last year and that we would find open hearts for the Gospel this summer. 

 Our team will be Ambassadors for Christ but also for you as you are sending us into the harvest. Pray 
as well that we would find favor with Commissioners, Wardens, Officers and everyone we meet. 

          

Thank you, to those of you who have sacrificially given to this ministry for this trip but IRM especially needs 
your help meeting the remaining Fiscal Year Fund balance by June 30. Once our fiscal year’s budget is 

met, any additional funds raised will automatically be added to the Bible Fund.  

Your “Prayer Itinerary” for the summer trip will arrive the first week of July. 
 

 "THANK YOU" 
 

That none would be lost,  

Arlene 
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     _____ With the Lord’s help, I/we will be praying for the Rwanda/Uganda/Kenya team and specifically Arlene’s health needs. 
     _____ I am enclosing $ __________ as a gift toward the Rwanda/Uganda/Kenya trip, specifically for the ministry & Arlene. 
     _____ Please place my/our name on your mailing list to receive your newsletter updates. 
 
 

To receive a tax-deductible receipt: 
• Make checks payable to New Life Foursquare Church 

• Do not put Arlene’s name on the check 
• Include this form and mail to New Life Foursquare Church, 2350 SE Territorial Rd, Canby, OR 97013 

 
Name:  

Address:                                                                                               State:                              Zip:                                 

 


